
Storm water is untreated run-off from rain, snow, and
sleet that goes directly to our local storm drain system
and surface waterways. The City of Holladay must
manage storm water to protect the health and safety of
our community as well as stay in compliance with laws
and regulations.

Currently, Holladay has at least $18 million in deferred
storm water projects that must compete for funds in the
City budget against fire and police services, roads, and
other critical items. The City is considering a new storm
water utility fee to establish a Storm Water Enterprise
Fund that would provide a sustainable, dedicated
funding source to address storm water needs. Nearly all
cities in Utah have a storm water utility fee in place, and
Holladay is one of the last remaining cities without the
fee in Salt Lake County. Millcreek just adopted a fee in
June 2020.

The City engaged a financial advisory consultant - Lewis
Young Robertson Burningham Inc (LYRB) - to conduct a
storm water utility study, evaluate methods to fund the
storm water program, and calculate a potential storm
drain utility fee structure. The Holladay@20 Preparing
for Tomorrow Citizen Advisory Group also worked with
LYRB and recommended the City Council adopt the fee.

This process is just kicking off and will continue through
Fall 2021. See the project website for the study
presentation, more information, and project updates.
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LEARN MORE at holladaycitytrees.com 
  

The Holladay City Tree Committee is giving 
away FREE trees to residents.
Register for a Tree, Donate, or Volunteer for the event.

2020

TREE 
GIVEAWAY
Sept. 26th

Holladay City Park

4580 S 2300 E
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